
  

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Re: Format Change to Certificate of Approval Decal 
 

 
Effective immediately, the three small individual decal tabs indicating the decal number are no longer 
part of the approval decal format. As the handwritten multi-page inspection reports are not acceptable 
for use, the decal tabs are no longer required to legitimize the carbon copied pages.   
 
The requirements for cutting decals to the required expiration date and application to the vehicle 
remains unchanged.  On the inspection report, the correct decal number must be displayed in the 
“Place Decal Here” box; however, the decal tab inclusion is no longer necessary. Image displayed 
below. 
 

 
 
The Vehicle Inspection Program will amend the PVIP and CVIP inspection forms as soon as practical. 
 
The old and new Certificate of Approval Format is displayed below: 
 

        
 

Should you have any further questions or concerns regarding this form change, please contact Geoff 
Ford, VIP Program Advisor at Geoff.Ford@gov.bc.ca  or by phone at 250–953–4039. 
 
 

Regards,    
 
 
 
 
Brian Kangas, Manager,  
Vehicle Inspections & Standards Program 
Commercial Vehicle Safety & Enforcement Branch 
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